
23 OCT20 

Public Service Commission, 

I am writing this letter because I am a subscriber to Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company in Fox 

Run Estates. I am requesting intervention due to the rate increase proposed by Bluegrass Water. The 

current monthly rate is $55.85 which Is in alignment with the rest of Franklin County run by the 

Frankfort Plant Board. I work with 21 people that live in Franklin County, with house holds of two to 

· six people, and sewage bills ranging from $41.00 to $78.00. Bluegrass Water's proposed fee of 

$96.14 is absurd in comparison to other rates being paid for sewage within Frankli,:1 ,County. 

My status is I am a subscriber to Bluegrass Water Services at Fox Run Estates. My interest is 

this an unfair rate increase compared to how much t he rest of the county pays for sewage 

services. I am requesting intervention by the Public Service Commission. 

-~--Thw 
Kevin Lill 
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